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REP. JIM PIWOWARCZYK CALLS ON GOV. EVERS’ TO GET SERIOUS ABOUT 

PUBLIC SAFETY 

Statement by state Rep. Jim Piwowarczyk (R-Hubertus), the Vice Chair of the Assembly’s 

Criminal Justice & Public Safety Committee, on Gov. Evers’ State of the State address: 

“If Gov. Evers is serious about public safety, he will immediately join Republican efforts to get 

illegal immigrants who commit crimes out of the state. He should demand that all Sheriff’s 

Departments in Wisconsin enforce ICE holds and cooperate with ICE to deport illegal immigrant 

criminals being held in jails. Instead of trying to take guns from law-abiding citizens, he should 

stop appointing weak-on-crime judges and immediately demand that his Department of 

Corrections revoke the supervision of all criminals who commit new crimes. 

Instead of creating a new, wasteful, and duplicative office of “violence prevention” built on the 

failed experiment in Milwaukee, Evers should support law enforcement. Evers owes an apology 

to the hard-working agents at DCI, whose efforts he ignores and wants to duplicate. His violence 

prevention office is also a slap at Attorney General Josh Kaul, whose DOJ is supposed to 

coordinate statewide “violence prevention” efforts. Similarly, DOJ already has a crime victim 

office. 

The number of law enforcement officers in Wisconsin hit another record low in 2023, seeing the 

lowest number of officers on our streets since 2008. Gov. Evers vetoed legislation that would 

have worked to reverse the trend of fewer officers on our streets. Evers’ past reckless and 

inflammatory rhetoric against our state’s brave law enforcement officers has helped exacerbate 

the crisis.” 

### 

 

Representative Piwowarczyk is a former law enforcement officer of almost 20 years. 

  


